REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION
CITY OF BROOKINGS
AUGUST 2, 1966

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 P. M. by Chairman
Harley Nissen.

Members present were George Dreizius, Cal Gorte, Jack Holte,
Roy Brimm, and Ed Oar. Not in attendance was Ed Thornton.

Reporters present were Dick Keusink and Marge Barrett,

Minutes of the July 5 Planning Commission meeting were
read and approved.

Building Inspector Lee Fountain gave the building report
for the month of July. Eight permits had been issued for a total
valuation of $3,690 and a fee of $35. No new structures were
built in July.

Edith Sears apperared before the Planning Commission and
presented the final plat of her proposed trailer park. Mrs.
Sears pointed out that the streets now complied with the fifty-
foot minimum City and County standards. George Dreizius made a
motion that the final plat be approved, and that the Chairman
and Secretary be authorized to sign the final plat for the official
records. Jack Holte seconded the motion, and it was unanimously
passed.

Considerable discussion regarding the placing of mobil homes
within the City of Brookings took place, No official action was
taken, however,

The meeting was then adjourned at’ ‘8: O P. M.
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